NOMATA Board Meeting Minutes April 12, 2022

Members Present: Lana, Patti, Carla, Bob, Alvertha, Craig and Chris

Lana called the meeting together at 12:35

Lana thanked everyone that worked the Captain / Co-Captain's party. She stated that the party was a huge success!

March Minutes will be approved at next month's meeting as the date that the meeting took place was wrong.

Chris noted that moving forward that the NOMATA Board agreed to assist UNO in various ways to fundraise for the purpose of rejuvenating their tennis courts.

Lana suggested that we consider putting the new NOMATA logo on tennis balls that we distribute for various reasons.

Tennis Apprentice Step Up League pricing will be \$50.00 for four sessions of 1.5 hours. This includes court cost and balls. Volunteers are needed for this league as we will not use pros.

Lana reported that she has reached out to a few men to be Mixed League Coordinators. We will be looking for a Volunteer Coordinator as well.

Lana stated that the \$5,000 that NOMATA must match for LTA's donation for new logo and rebranding might be able to be used for our website.

Lana stated that the Board should not use or distribute the new logo or any materials pertaining to the logo until we have it copyrighted.

The next meeting was scheduled for May 17th at 12:30.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15.